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Good things are going on in both buildings. We are now focusing on KSA the last
fourteen days of school. Our prime window for instruction has been primarily
uninterrupted, and we are looking for a good testing window.

Middle school students have been assessed in an effort to “mine the missed”. Results
are currently under review by the admin team.

The elementary school is still reviewing reading programs to comply with Senate bill 9.
The current review is centering on CKLA. It is a pretty intense and rigorous platform, but
it is reputedly believed to be effective.

In relation to Senate Bill 9, there is proposed legislation for this legislative session to link
mathematics instruction to the reading bill.

With an eye on KSA, both buildings are preparing for the 24-25 school year. This is
personnel reviews, curriculum and instruction reviews and professional development
planning.
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